
Frequently Asked Questions about the North Carolina Hazardous Waste Rules 
 

 
• Who do I contact if I have questions about the North Carolina Hazardous Waste 

Management Rules? 
 
 You may contact Jenny Patterson by phone:  919-270-3124 or by email:  

jenny.patterson@ncdenr.gov with your North Carolina Hazardous Waste Management 
Rules questions.  Or if you have site specific questions, you may contact the Hazardous 
Waste Section Inspector who covers your region in North Carolina:  Hazardous Waste 
Compliance Inspector Region Map 

 
 
• When was the federal Management Standards for Hazardous Waste Pharmaceuticals and 

Amendment to the P075 Listing for Nicotine effective in North Carolina? 
 

- The provisions for the Amendment to the P075 Listing for Nicotine and the Hazardous 
Waste Pharmaceutical Sewering Prohibition were effective in North Carolina on August 
21, 2019. 
 

- The rest of the federal regulation provisions (including 40 CFR 266 subpart P) are effective 
in North Carolina on July 1, 2020. 

 
 
• When was the federal Hazardous Waste Generator Improvements Rule effective in North 

Carolina?   
 
 The provisions of the Hazardous Waste Generator Improvements Rule were effective in 

North Carolina on March 1, 2018.   
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